Holy Cross
High School

Scranton,/Dunmore

All Saints
Academy
Scranton

Epiphany
Elementary School
Sayre

LaSalle
Academy
Jessup,/Dickson City

Marian Catholic
Elementary School

Seranton

Qur Lady of P(-eace
Flementary School
Clarks Green

Sacred Heart
Elementary School
Carbondale

Saint Agnes
Elementary School
Towanda

Saint Clare/
Saint Paul
Elementary School
Scranton

Saint Mary of Mt. Carmel

Elementary School

Dunmore

ST. AGNES SCHOOL
102 Third Street
Towanda, PA 18848
570-265-6803 @ 570-265-3065 Fax
sal23@epix.net E-mail

June 24, 2010

Fibers of the Earth, LLC
42 Lakeview Drive
Clarks Summit, PA 18411

Michaela Moore, President

Dear Michaela,

[ want to take this opportunity to thank you for again facilitating our Fibers of the Earth clothes drive this
year. This was the second year that we looked to this fundraiser as a way to help us raise money to close
the gap that exists between the income and operational expenses at St. Agnes School.

The flyer that you provided for us to copy and send home with our students and post throughout our area
was very helpful. I especially want to thank you for making the trip to Towanda with the street -sized
banner that we were able to have put up in a prominent place downtown in our community. It was
beneficial to include various technology items on the list of acceptable donations. It was also very
convenient for us that you made arrangements to have all our donated items picked up. We very much
appreciated the quick turnaround time from the collection of items to our receipt of the check for them.

St. Agnes School is Middle States accredited. This year's theme was "Stewardship," which encompassed the
careful use of our resources. Our mantra was to "reduce, reuse, and recycle." The Fibers of the Earth
project was the perfect venue for us to get our message across to not only school families, but to the
community at large.

We found that the participation level this year increased by 33% over last year's. This translated to
collecting 3,000 more pounds of donated items and an increase in our profit. We were very pleased to
know that this activity also helped others less fortunate who would benefit from our efforts.

We look forward to having the third annual Fibers of the Earth drive in 2010-2011. Please feel free to
share our success story with any other group who strives to help our environment and at the same time,

help themselves and others. It's a win-win situation!

Regards,

Kathleen . DeWan

Principal
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